
FOR A SYNODAL CHURCH: 
COMMUNION - PARTICIPATION - MISSION

 “I encourage you 
to take this synodal 
process seriously...

 the Holy Spirit needs 
you… Listen to Him by 
listening to yourselves 

and do not leave 
anyone out 
or behind”

Pope Francis

You are invited to take part in a global Synod involving the whole People of God.  The 
Opening of the Synod will be celebrated on Sunday 17th October 2021 in every diocese 
and every parish in the world.  

Visit our website to find out how you can participate in this prayerful discernment 
process.  Join your parish groups, get together with friends, invite family members who are 
no longer connected to the Church to participate and make their voices heard.  


